
 

 

July 8, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3667 

Attention All Providers: The New Provider Enrollment Solution, 
Provider Flex, is Now Live for All Providers! 
Nevada Medicaid and our fiscal agent, Gainwell Technologies, are excited to announce that Provider Flex, our 
streamlined, intuitive, integrity-based provider enrollment solution is now live for all providers.  

The implementation of Provider Flex does not impact the status of existing enrolled providers. Providers who are 
enrolled with Nevada Medicaid do not need to re-enroll or take any action unless you are due to revalidate or you 
need to update your provider enrollment information.  

Revalidations and/or updates to a provider’s existing enrollment will continue to be initiated through the Provider 
Web Portal (PWP), where they will be routed to Provider Flex to complete the revalidation or update request. 

Please consult the Provider Flex content page for information about Provider Flex and access to training resources 
and opportunities: https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/flex 
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